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12/10: End of the Se-

mester Party & Toy 

Drive Giveaway 

The CUNY EDGE Office 

is CLOSED from:  

Monday, Dec. 23– 

Wednesday, Jan. 1 

The office will be open  

on Thursday, January 

2nd.  

2nd Annual Toy Drive 

Help CUNY EDGE spread 

some holiday cheer by do-

nating toys for kids ages 0-

11 years old. Donations 

can be dropped off at the 

CUNY EDGE office in 1161 

Boylan Hall. Collection 

dates:  11/27 - 12/6 

Hi Everyone, 

We have three weeks to the end of the semester! That means finals, 

papers due and the holidays coming up really quickly. I hope that 

you have  planned well to get all your work done. If you feel you 

might need to take a day off work request time off from  supervisor 

ASAP. 

The office will close for the holidays but please submit your FIA 

letter request  for Winter or Spring via the CUNY Edge website 

You may also apply for a Spring 2020 scholarship for one class . The 

deadline for applications is January 2nd ,2020. 

I celebrated two years ats Director of CUNY EDGE today. Thank you 

for making it worth it! Have a great break. Don’t forget to check in 

for Dec and Jan. 

Take Care, 

Monique Ngozi Nri 

Director CUNY EDGE   

A Message from Monique: 

CUNY EDGE Student Highlight 

This month we would like to recognize our very 

own Shardae  Sales  on graduating!  Shardae has 

been a wonderful presence around the CUNY 

EDGE office and has been an ambitious student in 

class. She graduated with not one, not two, but 

THREE employment offers! Congratulations 

Shardae, we’re very proud of you! 

https://www.brooklyn.cuny.edu/web/about/offices/cuny-edge/fia.php
https://www.brooklyn.cuny.edu/web/about/offices/cuny-edge/scholarships.php


Workshop Highlights! 
This month we are highlighting what students have to say 

about The Eviction Prevention and  Tenant’s Rights  work-

shop!  

 The Eviction Prevention and  Tenant’s Rights  CUNY 

Edge workshop was very informative. The presenters 

were very organized and direct.  

“This meeting has instructed me 

on how not to fell intimidated, 

when housing issues arise .” 

 The many issues, inquires New York City residents 

struggle with and mostly suppress. Thanks to the CUNY 

EDGE workshop awareness has been brought to the table. 

What is most significant Is knowing that I am protected. 

There are housing laws that work in my favor as a renter. 

This meeting has instructed me on how not to fell intimi-

dated, when housing issues arise.  

“Thanks to the workshop I am 

seeking further engagements with , 

The Flatbush Tenant Association .” 

 I know now there is aid available and I have a 

voice. Thanks to the workshop I am seeking further en-

gagements with, The Flatbush Tenant Association. 

-Cassandra James  

To register for CUNY EDGE workshops: 

BC Web Central> E– Services> Schedule an 

Appointment >   

CUNY EDGE Advisement Scheduling Tool & CUNY 

EDGE Workshops 

Thank you to every-

one who came & 

brought a dish to our 

Exploring Traditions 

Potluck! 


